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Please see our Timeline. It represents an abbreviated review of what has already happened in
the transition process, and where we are going. (Green is what we have done, and blue is
what’s next.). Within the last green section, the survey and discussion groups are now complete,
and analysis is ongoing.

HolyCow! our consultant will be meeting with the Vestry and Transition Committees in March to
review your responses to the survey and their significance.

We have a new co-chair of the transition committee. Andrew Christopherson was appointed to
that position by the Vestry at their retreat February 16th.

If you have not been following this process, please review the previous reports which are
archived and easily accessible on this page.

Future steps are as outlined in the timeline. Immediately the survey results are available the
Profile Committee will get to work preparing that document which will describe us to ourselves
and to prospective clergy, and from there the process can proceed. Most of the other items we
need to include in the profile, such as financial and demographic information is nearing
completion.

We are striving for this process to be as open as possible. WE are happy to report that the
number of responses to our survey exceeded our weekly attendance at services, and we had 88
people participate in the discussion groups.

If you have questions about this process, please contact Bob (drbobbourne@gmail.com) or
Andrew (andrewchristopherson@gmail.com)


